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COUNCIL 14th FEBRUARY 2024 
 

Governance and Business Committee, 15th January 2024 
 
32 PROPOSED CHANGES TO CONTRACT PROCEDURE RULES TO REFLECT 

PROVIDER SELECTION REGIME LEGISLATION FOR CERTAIN PUBLIC 
HEALTH PROCUREMENTS  
 
The Head of Legal and Democratic Services submitted a written report outlining the 
proposed changes to contract procedure rules to reflect provider selection regime 
legislation for certain public health procurements.  
  
The report sought the Committee’s approval for the proposed amendments which was 
enabled by the new legislation for Public Health Services which came into being on 1 
January 2024. The new legislation replaced the Public Contracts Regulations 2015 for 
applicable Public Health procurements and therefore necessitated amendments to the 
Contract Procedure Rules. 
  
*RESOLVED that it be recommended to Council that the proposed changes to 
contract procedure rules to reflect provider selection regime legislation for 
certain public health procurements be approved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Original reports considered can be found on the Council’s website as follows: 
 
Governance and Business Committee on Monday, 15th January, 2024, Minute 32 
 
 

https://calderdale.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=158&MId=2974&Ver=4

